ISTITUTO DI STUDI PUCCINIANI

Dr. Deborah Burton,
258 Main Street,

Groton, Massachusetts,
01450 U.S.A.

2 October 1997

Dear Deborah,

following the meeting of the Administration of the Istituto di
Studi Pucciniani, Piazza M. Buonarroti 29, Milan, on 29 September

1997, I am pleased to inform you that your request to Dbecome a
member of the Institute has been approved.

I should like to take this opportunity to welcome you personally
to the Institute. I am sure that your ideas, suggestions and
musicological expertise will be of great value to the activity of
our institution, and I hope that our future collaboration will Dbe

mutually rewarding.

Best wishes

Simonetta Puccini
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